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Telephone: (617) 8646900 x6201

May 10, 1971

Dr. A. L. Perlis

Director, Computation Center
Carnegie Institute of Techmnology
Schenley Park

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15213

Dear Al,

) Your name appears on the current distribution list for

. ( L;f Multics project periodic reports and bulletins. When you move
o to Yale, do you wish that this stream of material follow you?

/ f\,A/Q&NEéKl Or should I redirect it to someone else at Carnegie? Or should
: I cut it off? Since the stream was initiated to keep contact
among ARPA contractees, I would guess that alternative two is
1 (?/4(») . most appropriate. On the other hand, if nobody will look at

: the stuff, alternative three is preferable. 1In any case, 1
will not continue the stream until I hear from you.

I wish you good luck in your new environment.

Sincerely yours,

Ve
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 Je oméi}. Saltzer

sociate Professor of
Electrical Engineering
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MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to: Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge , Moss, 02139

Telephone: (617) 844.4900 x6201
May 20, 1971

Professor Allen Newell
Department of Engineering
Carnegie-Mellon University
Schenley Park

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15213

Dear Professor Newell:

For the past several years, we have been sending periodic
bulletins and memos of the Multics project to Alan Perlis, as a
method of maintaining contact among ARPA contractors. He has
suggested that if we continue this stream of information, it be
redirected to you after he leaves C.M.U. Do you wish to receive
this information? If so, please provide me with a current mail-
ing address.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

N 2%‘"4’)7;

Jarome H. Saltzer
‘Associate Professor of
Electrical Engineering
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